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1st May 2024  

  

 

To all Parents of students from Grades 3 to 9 

  

 

Dear Parents,  

Please note that the School will remain closed on Thursday, the 2nd of May 2024 due to 

inclement weather forecast in Oman.  

  

However, online classes will be held for students of Grades 3 to 9 on Thursday, the 2nd of 

May 2024.  

  

Schedule for the online classes will be shared on MS Teams shortly. 

  

Regular classes will resume on Sunday, the 5th of May 2024.  

  

Your attention to the above matters will be highly appreciated. 

Thanking you for your continued support, 

 

With best wishes, 

  

  

Principal  

 

 

 


